Martin Haefele

From: CPAWS NWT [cpawsnwi@theedge.ca]

Sent: April 7, 2003 4:36 PM

To: Martin Haefele

Subject: Re: Draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan for Northrock Summit Creek EA

Hello Martin,
Below are my comments on the draft work plan:

Under Development Description:
I think cumulative effects should be added to section C.

Under Effects of the Environment:
I think cumulative effects should also be added to section D.

Under Access Road:
The potential effects should not be limited to "wildlife disturbance”, but rather more
general overall impacts of the access road.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Morin
Conservation Coordinator
CPAWS~-NWT
————— Original Message —-----
From: "Martin Haefele" <MHaefele@mveirb.nt.ca>
To: <wade.romanko@ec.gc.ca>; <townmgr@normanwells.com>; <chris baker@gov.nt.ca>;
' <emily hawkins@gov.nt.ca>; <jason mcneil@gov.nt.ca>; <cpawsnwt@theedge.ca>;
<director@srrb.nt.ca>; <horrocks@sahtulanduseplan.com>; <adamsm@inac.gc.ca>;
<law@northrock.ab.ca>
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2003 4:39 PM
Subject: Draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan for Northrock Summit Creek EA

Good Afternoon,

Please find attached draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan for the Environmental
Assessment of Northrock's Summit Creek B-44 exploration well near Tulita. Please submit
your comments by April 16, 2003.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Regards
Martin

I
| Martin Haefele

| Mackenzie Valley Environmental
f Impact Review Board

| P.0O. Box 938, 5102 - 50th Ave
| Yellowknife,NT X1A 2N7

I Tel: (867) 766-7053

| Fax: (867) 766-7074
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Martin Haefele

From: Tom Andrews [tandrews@ece.learnnet.nt.ca]

Sent: April 8, 2003 8:42 AM

To: Martin Haefele

Cc: Emily_Hawkins@gov.nt.ca

Subject: Northrock Summit Creek B-44 Exploratory Well EA TOR
Martin:

We have reviewed the draft TOR and have no comments regarding content.

It's likely that the proponent will need to undertake fieldwork in order to assess the
potential of impact to archaeological and cultural resources. This work will have to be
completed in summer, for obvious reasons, and will require the services of a professional
archaeologist holding a valid NWT Archaeologists Permit. Given the review period for all
NWT Archaeologists Permit applications (45

days) I recommend that, should they intend on conducting field research this summer, the
proponent submit their permit to us as soon as possible.

Permit applications and information regarding archaeological site management in the NWT
can be found on our website at http://pwnhc.ca/programs/archa.htm.

Tom Andrews

Territorial Archaeologist

Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Centre
Government of the Northwest Territories
P.0O. Box 1320

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2L9

(867) 873-7688

(867) 873-0205 fax

email: tom andrews@ece.learnnet.nt.ca Visit our web site
at http://pwnhc.ca Visit www.lessonsfromtheland.ca




